Coster, C. H. May 22, 1899

C. H., Coster to J. J. Hill.

Inguires about a survey alledged to have
been made recently in the state of Washing-
ton. Has heard that the survey closely fol-
lows the route of the Northern Pacific Road's
Spokane and Seattle R.R.

Hopes the survey "is nothing but an ex-
pansion of pent-up energy on the part of
some one zealous engineering force."
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